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To whom it may concern.  

 

Good evening,  

 

   I’m writing to voice my oppositions to HB 2342. As a Oregonian and a PCP for 

precinct 56 I can fully say we have no more wiggle room for mor taxes. This would 

cause more of a barrier for people to have access to quality food. Oregonians are 

struggling, and at this time need legislation to reflect savings to people. We must stop 

the over reach of government.  

 

I urge legislators to take a serious look at making cuts to taxes and not adding more. 

 

Thanks for your time 

 

Sincerely  

 

Monique Bochsler  


